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Programs are Supported by: 

• Department of Health  

• Department of Human 
Services 

• ac.care’s Communities for 
Children Murraylands 
programme funded by the 
Australian Government 
Department of Social Services  

• Department for Infrastructure 
and Transport (DIT) 

• The Coorong District Council 
(CDC) 

Our annual AGM was held on Tuesday 

7th September and due to Covid-19 

restrictions, only a limited number of 

community members could attend. The 

newly appointed  2021/22 Board of 

Management was announced, 

discussions took place reflecting on 

what was the year 2020/21, and 

morning tea was enjoyed by those who 

stayed after the meeting.   

Our 2020/21 Annual Report was given 

out at the AGM, if you are interested in 

having a read, this is available on our 

website https://www.tbcc.org.au/about/

annual-reports/ or you can visit TBCC, 

to collect a hard copy.   

A big thank you to retiring board 

members Linda McDougall, Kareena 

Harwood and Tash Loveday and a big 

welcome to our newly appointed board 

members for 2021/22.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Top L-R: Jack Hunt– Chairperson, 

Graham Nancarrow– Vice Chairperson, 

Judy Bagg–Secretary.  

Middle L-R: Jeanette Gower-Treasurer, 

Lorraine Coleman, Alan Coleman,  

Bottom L-R: Peta Dermody, Janelle 

Merritt and Trudy Stanley. 

Murray Mallee Community 

Passenger Network—We are very 

happy to share the news that Murray 

Mallee Community Passenger Network, 

can now provide CPN service delivery 

to the Murray Bridge Region (over 

65yrs only). If you require transport to 

your medical appointments, we can 

arrange transport with a voluntary 

driven passenger network car for 

eligible consumers. Bookings can be 

made by call Sam on 08 8527 3513.  

We also would love for 

volunteer drivers to help 

provide this vital service in 

Murray Bridge. If you think that this 

could be the  volunteering role for you, 

please call Sam on 08 8572 3513  

Green Sheep Project Celebrating Six 

Years— Initiated by a 12 year old girl, a 

project fundraised by the local 

community and inspired by the book 

‘Where is The Green Sheep’ written by 

Mem Fox. On the 29th of September 

2015, seven sheep uniquely painted by 

students from the Tailem Bend Primary 

School, were  installed by Coorong 

District Council around the railway 

playground in Tailem Bend. However, 

in 2016 one sheep was stolen and has 

never been replaced. It would cost 

$450 to do so, would anyone in the 

community like to contribute to make 

this happen?  

Our Goldies Christmas Lunch  

Friday 3rd December 2021 

Riverside Hotel  

Time: TBA 

Price: TBA 



Please help us share what’s happening at TBCC  

Boat Licence Course–We have been advised that 

Marine Safety Officers are no longer available to conduct 

boat licence presentations, unless the presentation is 

part of a school curriculum for boating safety. For more 

information and instructions on  how to apply for a boat 

licence, please visit : 

https://www.sa.gov.au/.../boat-operators.../boat-licences  

First Aid Refresher–We are taking expressions of 

interest to organise a refresher course for those who 

have already obtained HLTAID001—Provide 

Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation, as this is to be reviewed 

every 12 months.  Give us a call on: 08 8572 3513 to 

register your interest.  

TBCC Performance Survey- We are calling for your 

feedback, in 2022 we are updating our strategic plan and 

require your input. Surveys will be sent out soon. 

Adelaide Symphony Orchestra-A free concert will be 

happening near you soon! Wednesday 20th October, 

Tailem Bend Town Hall. Keep an eye on our social 

media and your emails, or give us a call on 08 8572 3513 

for more information.  

CHRISTMAS CLOSURE DATES 

TBCC will be CLOSED from Friday 10th December and 

REOPENING on Monday 17th January. TBCC Mini Bus 

will be unavailable for  bookings from Monday 20th 

December—Monday 3rd January.   

https://www.sa.gov.au/topics/boating-and-marine/boat-operators-licences-and-permits/boat-licences?fbclid=IwAR3ip5YcDJjOKTmZ4iJaqGNV7TQGJoL68vx9b4DMar0CyXO2xwS2-iWsbUs



